
 

 

FOGSI Statement on events related to Dr. Sushrut Ghaisas 

 

 Dr Sushrut Ghaisas is a member of good standing of the Pune Obstetrics and 

Gynecological Society, which is affiliated to the national body, the Federation of 

Obstetrics and Gynecological Societies of India (FOGSI). 

 

FOGSI deeply condemns the misdirected and harsh action that he has faced in the wake 

of a maternal death on 31 March 2025 in which he was not directly involved. He has 

faced threats and professional consequences which are unnecessary and illogical. In 

addition to this, he faced a completely one-sided and biased trial by media. The family 

of Dr Ghaisas also faced damage to their property and stress of these unfolding events. 

FOGSI denounces these events in the strongest possible terms. FOGSI appreciates the 

efforts of its member body, the Pune Obstetrics and Gynecological Society for the 

support extended to Dr Ghaisas. FOGSI stands with all the other professional 

organizations who have expressed their support. 

 

Violence against doctors takes many forms. It extends beyond the physical and impacts 

healthcare providers in multiple ways. FOGSI opposes all forms of violence against 

healthcare providers and institutions. 
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